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From: Derrick Archuleta
To: Planning Development Review Services; Rodenbeck, Jay B.; Webb, Robert L.; Gomez, Angela J.; Aulick, Hannah
Subject: RE: PR 2021-005714 / SD 2023-00165 - REQUEST FOR DEFERRAL
Date: Friday, February 2, 2024 10:25:33 AM

Good morning,
I'd like to request deferral for the above mentioned case (PR 2021-005714 / SD 2023-
00165) to the meeting of March 27, 2024.
There is some requested information for Traffic Engineering that still needs to be
completed and is in process.
The case was deferred to the February 7, 2024 DHO meeting.
If you need additional information let me know.
Thank you
Derrick
Derrick Archuleta, MCRP 
ARCH+PLAN Land Use Consultants 
P.O. Box 25911
Albuquerque NM 87125
p: 505.980.8365
e: arch.plan@comcast.net
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